From: O"Connor, Kevin

To: Manford, Robert; Klein, Nanci

Cc: Ekern. Bill; Mitchell, Lori

Subject: DW development and electric service processes
Hello,

I’'m going to forward you the invitation from Lori Mitchell to this week’s Energy Working Group
meeting with Google on Wednesday, 4/15 at 3-4 pm and ask that you or one or more of your
knowledgeable colleagues participate.

During the meeting, we will be reviewing the major steps, milestones and schedules for the process
of providing City owned and operated Electric Service to the project and the project
development/entitlement process. The purpose of this discussion will be to compare and align the
two processes so that the City is able to provide power to the project as needed. Since I'm only
really familiar with the electric service interconnection process and don’t know much about the
development process or pathway to entitlement, | think it would be helpful to have some or all of
you in the conversation.

Please let me know if you will be able to participate and respond accordingly to the invitation from
Lori Mitchell.

Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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